
  

 

Additional comments from Senator Hinch 

A National Independent Commission Against Corruption should be established. 

This independent commission should be called the National Independent Commission 

Against Corruption (NICAC). 

This national corruption commission should follow the recommendations from 

Griffith University, namely the national commission being an umbrella with which all 

Commonwealth integrity and corruption complaints could be lodged. 
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